
Invitation to the 9th FESTEM Conference
International Symposium of Federation of European Societies of Trace Elements and 

Minerals
Dear Colleagues and Friends,

We are delighted to invite you to the 9th FESTEM Conference “Trace Elements and Minerals in 
Environment, Medicine and Biology”, which will take place from 28th to 31st May 2025 in the 
vibrant city of Timisoara, Romania. This prestigious event brings together experts, researchers, and 
professionals from across the field of trace elements, medicine, toxicology, nutrition, biology, chemistry 
and related disciplines to share the latest advancements and foster collaboration.

Venue: Timisoara, a city renowned for its rich history, culture, and innovation, provides the perfect 
backdrop for this year's symposium. The event will be hosted at CONTINENTAL **** Hotel 
(https://hotelcontinental.ro/), an exceptional facility offering state-of-the-art amenities for a productive 
and inspiring conference experience.

Conference Highlights:

• Keynote Lectures by leading international experts.

• Technical Sessions covering a wide range of topics including epidemiology, neurology, 
biochemistry, occupational and medical toxicology and implication of trace elements and minerals 
in human and animal health.

• Poster Presentations showcasing innovative research from emerging scientists.

• Networking Opportunities including a welcome reception, gala dinner, and social events to foster 
connections and collaborations.

We are confident that the 9th FESTEM Conference will provide an excellent platform for knowledge 
exchange, professional development, and networking. Whether you are a seasoned researcher or new to 
the field, this symposium offers something for everyone.

Important Dates:

• Abstract Submission Deadline: 15 January 2025

• Early Bird Registration: 28 February 2025

• Final Registration Deadline: 15 March 2025

Please visit our official symposium website www.festem2025.eu for more details on registration, 
abstract submission, and accommodation options. We encourage you to register early to secure your 
place at this exciting event.

We look forward to welcoming you to Timisoara in May 2025 for what promises to be an engaging and 
enriching experience at the 9th FESTEM Conference.

Warm regards,

Florin Muselin, 

Prof. dr., DVM, PhD, Habil
Vice-Dean for International Affairs
University of Life Sciences “King Michael I” from Timisoara                  
Faculty of Veterinary Medicine
Organizing Committee, 9th FESTEM Conference
office@festem2025.eu, sromed@gmail.com, florinmuselin@usvt.ro
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